



1785 North Idaho Road Apache Junction, AZ 85119 Phone: 480-677-7500 • Fax: 480-982-1708

Dear Four Peaks Parents and Students,

I am Phyllis Bellemare and as your new principal of Four Peaks Elementary School, I would like to welcome you all back to FPES for the 2019-2020 school year.

Our school day is 9:10 a.m. - 3:45 p.m. with the office open from 8:25 a.m. - 4:45 p.m.. As in the past, our gates will open 20 minutes before our start time at 8:50 am. For safety reasons, no students are to be on campus until this time. Parents in order to ensure the safety of our students and the campus, you are required to check in at the office if you will be coming on campus for any reason, including pick up and drop off. The students begin school on July 23rd and last day of school is May 21st. The new calendar for the 2019-2020 school year is available at all time on our district website https://www.ajusd.org/ and will be included with this letter.

Our teachers are looking forward to meeting you all at our Four Peaks "Meet the Teacher" night July 19th form 5:00 pm - 7:00 pm. Class, lists will be posted outside the school on the 17th & 18th if you would like to check which class your student will be in before the 19th. Please note this years registration has been done online using ParentVue only, if you have not registered your child online he/she will not have a teacher assigned. You are welcome to bring your class supplies to open house or bring them in the first day. Please keep backpacks home until the first day of school. In addition to meeting the teachers, there will be agencies providing information in the cafeteria including AJUSD Transportation department, Project Help, Boys and Girls club, and A.T. Still Dental School sealant program.

If you have any questions, our office will open July 8th. You can reach us at 480.677.7500. Enjoy the rest of your summer!

Sincerely,

Phyllis Bellemare

lis Bellem

Principal

pbellema@goaj.org